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9th December 2020 

Dear Parent Carer 

Further to my letter on Saturday 5th December, I would like to inform you that, following 
conversations with Worcestershire Children First and Public Health England, a decision has been 
made that school will remain closed on Friday 18th December for the safety of the pupils and the 
staff.  This will be a remote learning day the same as we are doing now and not an INSET day. 
 
We trust that you are happy with the remote learning taking place.  If you do have any problems, 
please do not hesitate to discuss these with the link member of staff who contacts you and we will 
try and resolve any issues you may have. 
 
Chadsgrove School will now open on Tuesday 5th January 2021.  As has been the case this term, 
parents transporting their child should arrive for 9.00am and collect them at 3.00pm, and pupils 
travelling on home-to-school transport will arrive for 9.30am and will be collected at 3.30pm.  
 
Can I just remind you that anyone in your home who is isolating must follow government guidance 
and stay at home, and not go out for exercise, shopping or any other reason. 
 
Our usual end of term newsletter will be emailed/posted out next week and will include any further 
updates to this letter. 
 
We really do appreciate your help and support in working through this difficult time.  Should you 
need to contact myself, Angela Macvie or Rebecca Gayden please do so on the following numbers: 
 
Deb Rattley:  07922424873 

Angela Macvie: 07922424866 

Rebecca Gayden: 07513438814 

I would like to finish by thanking you all so much for your unwavering support and to wish you all a 

Merry Christmas and a prosperous and healthy new year. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Deb Rattley 
Headteacher   

http://www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk/

